

Project Cargo Network Liss Business Centre, Station Road Liss, HAMPSHIRE GU33 7AW

22/12/2017

Dear Sirs

On behalf of Save the Children I would like to thank you for your generous donation of £3450

Last year, thanks to amazing supporters like you we reached 56 million children directly. That's more children than we've ever reached before.

In 2016 we responded to 88 emergencies across 55 different countries, delivering lifesaving shelter, protection, education and healthcare to children and their families across the globe. We accelerated our progress towards permanently ending the deaths of children under five from easily preventable or treatable illness. Through our ongoing development programmes, in the UK and worldwide, we delivered lasting improvements to the lives of millions more.

Your support is essential in bringing hope to even more vulnerable children around the world. Together we can be the generation to end children dying of preventable illnesses and to ensure every child has the chance to fulfil their potential. Thank you for being part of this.

If you have any questions about our work or how your organisation can become more involved, please contact us on 0203 763 0995, or email us at <a href="mailto:corporatesupport@savethechildren.org.uk">corporatesupport@savethechildren.org.uk</a>.

Kind Regards,

Sayyeda Salam

Partnerships and Philanthropy Director, Save the Children

P.S We are passionate about what we do and what our supporters think. It is important for us to improve the way we work and we welcome your feedback. We also promise never to sell your data. Our 'Supporter Promise' guarantees a standard of care for our supporters and the general public. You can find out more on our website. Remember, you can change how you hear from us at any time by calling our Supporter Care team on 020 7012 6400 or emailing <a href="mailto:supportercare@savethechildren.org.uk">supportercare@savethechildren.org.uk</a>